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The Rotary Club of Falmouth receives the District 7780 award for founding the  

Qarabagh School for Girls in Qarabagh, Afghanistan 
  

The Last Word from Governor Liz- 
  
What a year we have had!  Like graduating seniors all over our district, this is my 
valedictorian message.  Congratulations to you, the clubs of 7780 for all that you have 
done this year to save and change lives! 
  
President Wilf asked us a year ago to focus on membership and on six emphases: Water, 
Literacy, Health and Hunger, Public Relations, The Family of Rotary and Service to Youth. 
That seemed like a daunting task, but you rose to the occasion. 
Throughout the District you have supported daycare centers, elementary schools high 
schools, colleges and libraries. You have donated time and funds to food pantries, fuel 
assistance programs, homeless shelters, hospitals and even a jail. You have brought 
Meals on Wheels to senior citizens.  You have built ramps for the handicapped and 
playgrounds for children. You have cleaned parks, trails and roads.  You have read to 
children and the elderly as well.  You have held blood drives and immunization clinics. You 
have given thousands of dollars in scholarships which meant, on some occasions that a 
needy student could stay in, or go back to, school. 
  
Your generosity has extended beyond Maine, New Hampshire and Massachusetts.  You 
have brought clean water, food, education, clothing, hearing aids, glasses, eye surgery, 
hospital equipment, immunizations, vitamins, books and school supplies to at least 
seventeen countries throughout the world including Mexico, Honduras, Ecuador, 
Nicaragua, Guatemala, Peru, Brazil, Cuba, Haiti, The Dominican Republic, Poland, 
Romania, South Africa, Kenya, Uganda, India and Afghanistan. 
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You have shared your friendship and fellowship at lobster fests, pot luck suppers, dessert 
parties, auctions, road races, car rallies, golf tournaments, chicken barbeques, dog shows 
and softball games.  I think that it is safe to say that we have had a blast! Even Rotary 
International President Wilf Wilkinson and Vice President Mike McGovern came to our 
party to celebrate World Understanding and Peace last February 23! 
  
The list of your accomplishments is virtually endless but time and space are limited here.   
Perhaps I will write them all down in a book next year!  In the mean time, please accept my 
sincere thanks for the tremendous support, warm welcomes and generous hospitality that 
you have extended to me this year. 
  
Ave atque vale. 
  
Liz 
  
  
This and That 
  
DGE Brad has appointed PDG Joe Hahn from the Rotary club of Bath to the recreated 
position of District Historian. Please go through your archives and send your club histories, 
stories and anecdotes to Joe at: www.JosephHahn@aol.com.  Maybe I’ll send him the ’07-
’08 edition of the History of District 7780! We are hoping to make the New York Times 
bestseller list—nonfiction, of course.  
  
I have bad news in the fact that the Rotary Club of South Berwick voted to turn in their 
charter.  The Board of Directors of Rotary International has declared that club closed. 
There is good news, however, in that we now have a provisional club, The Rotary Club of 
South Berwick-Eliot, sponsored by the Rotary Club of Kittery.  They have thirty members 
and expect to receive their charter within the next few weeks. They meet on Thursday 
mornings at 7:15 at the Community Center in South Berwick.  We wish them every 
success! 
  
  
Twenty-nine clubs from our district have qualified for the Presidential Citation! The criteria 
were to have netted at least one new member (a challenge indeed) and to have completed 
a minimum of six service projects along the lines of President Wilf’s emphases.  
Congratulations! 

  
SAVE THE DATE 

  
Our District Changeover Dinner will be held on Tuesday, June 24 at The Holiday Inn by 
the Bay in Portland.  Details and the registration form are on the district website.  Please 
join us in celebrating the accomplishments of this year and the bright future of the year 
ahead! 
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